Management Team & Music Team Joint Meeting
June 19, 2021 at UCPC

Attendees: Management team was joined by Luann, Francis, Nancy, Leslie and Michiyo. The meeting began at app. 11:30 am. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the 2021/22 calendar to plan out the coming year. 
Luann said the Summer Arts Festival is on July 18-30, 2021. Teachers are due back in school on August 11th. The Alaska show will be on August 27-28th in the Pioneer Park theatre with dress rehearsal on the 26th. The production team will meet to discuss the Alaska show. Jen will email her team. 
The music team will meet to determine was songs to do for the Christmas show. Gayle will email her team to meet on either the 10th or the 17th. Leslie suggested it be an open-ended meeting to allow enough time to discuss and make decisions. 
The membership team will do a social on August 7th. Jen offered to have it at her house as she wants to have an open house. 
Judy said she saw on the University Women’s Facebook page that they scheduled their bazaar on the first weekend of November. We added to perform on November 6th to the calendar.
Discussed guest nights for the Christmas show and decided to do them on September 9,16 and 23rd but not the 2nd due to Labor Day weekend. Gayle will decide on dates for the Monday afternoon extra rehearsals at Raven Landing.
We discussed whether to sell tickets for the Alaska show or do a free show and take donations. We may earn even more with donations since Pioneer Park takes a cut in ticket sales. Also tickets sales have other expenses to them such as AKTickets fees, Square fees, online fees, ASCAP fees and the cost of printing the tickets. It’s a shorter show than the Christmas show so it would be hard to charge more than $10 a ticket. We can still sell ads for the program. We decided to do a free show with donations taken at the door. 
We discussed potential use of a word in the title so that attendees know it will be a shorter show such as “Alaska briefs” or “a brief history of Alaska.” We will do a show at 7:30 pm on Friday and a 3:00 matinee on Saturday. The team was asked to give ideas to Jen. Joy said she has the backdrop we used for the Alaska Tour at her house. Francis will ask Terry McCarthy about using the shell and help setting it up. 
We discussed whether we will do the Christmas show with the Greatland Sounds men’s chorus. They only have 11 members right now. They didn’t do zoom during the pandemic so are getting reorganized right now. We decided to do the show with the men but ask them to time their show (songs and skits) and to let us know what songs they will sing. 
We scheduled December tech and dress rehearsals and show dates and the Christmas party. 
Gayle will talk to Leah Beverly about scheduling coaching sessions for competition which Region 13 isn’t scheduled until May 12-15, 2022. We decided to do Friends and Family on May 5th
We discussed installation. We didn’t want to do it too close to competition and decided April 30th would be best. To do it after competition is risky with travel plans and Memorial Day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Carol will compile the 2021/22 Calendar and send it to the chorus. Meeting adjourned 1:00 pm.
